

CANADIAN LEGION

-FAIRVIEW BRANCH 178 -

FROM THE DESK OF:

2675 Oak Street Vancouver 9, British Columbia Sept 24th 1961.

Rabbi B. Woythaler Beth Israel Congregation 26th Ave & Cak St Vancouver 9.

Dear Rabbi Woythaler:

We would like to hold our Annual memorial service the Beth Isreal this year. Remembrance Day this year is on Saturday November 11th, is it possible if we could hold the service on Friday the 10th or the nearest date to it can you let me know as soon as is conveinient to you. On behalf of the Branch I wish yourself and your family a very Happy New Year.

I Am yours sincerely

Wolfe Levene,

Wolfe Levine secretary 731 W 16th Vancouver 9 Tr 2 2239 CONGREGATION BETH ISRAEL 4350 OAK STREET

> VANCOUVER 9. B.C., CANADA TELEPHONE: REGENT 1-4161

B. Jusin

JOSEPH SIMON PRESIDENT BERT A. WOYTHALER

get MR Shires to ABRAHAM DEUTSCH CANTOR

WR Blees call ad mak an appropriate for all after the start of the September 28, 1961

Mr. Wolfe Levine,
Secretary, Canadian Legion, och 19 at the BI.
Branch No. 172 Branch No.178, 731 W. 16th Avenue,

Vancouver 9. B.C.

Rie Al a Charles

Dear Mr. Levine:

In answer to your letter of September 24th, I shall be delighted to make Remembrance Day observance a part of the Friday Night Service on November 10th.

If you would be good enough to call me, I shall be glad to meet with you to discuss the arrangements.

With best wishes for a healthy and happy New Year to you and your dear ones, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Best A. Worthaler

Bert A. Woythaler Rabbi

/jc

RE.1.5452 house

AFFILIATED WITH THE UNITED SYNAGOGUES OF AMERICA